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First and foremost, I hope you and your family are doing well. Given the situation we find ourselves in, we will have to operate differently to ensure your child can continue to learn English. I have taken the liberty of writing a letter to the parents and one to your child, so as to let everyone know how we will proceed at this time.
Please note that your child can also continue to learn English by doing a multitude of activities such as reading, listening to music, videos on You Tube, movies, television series, playing certain video games and using certain applications such as Duolinguo and Hello English. 
Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.
Have a good day! 
Jean-Louis Tessier
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